Victoria Ametuer Radio Club January 18,2024

Meeting called to order

Everyone introduced themselves

Reminder about the RF Exposurenform that must be filled out

FCC is increasing BOD limits to 28 kh

Quarem was determined and secretary report read and approved for November

A vote for 2024 officers was made and approved

Brenson Abbott KF5VZ President

Darrell Klimitchek KI5GAP Vice President

Carolyn Young KE5VYG Secretary

Harvey Babb WB5MCT Treasurer

Gary Garnett WT0B Public Relations

A new digital repeater will be ordered and installed at Citizens. We are finding it hardto get parts for the old one.

February 10 is the Family Expo We still need volunteers to help find lost people and administer first aid if needed. There will be a shuttle from the high school to the event. Link on club page to sign up to volunteer. We need to see if trailer is available for use at Expo.

A new list will be posted on the Net Control operators

No Old Business

New Business There is a Stem Bus for the schools and the YMCA Do we want to put a demonstration in the bus to help interest young people into the hobby

Do we want to have programs at the meetings Serveral ideas were talked about

Showed thre RF Calculator that was on our web site and serveral other links that are posted there for us to use

Meeting adjourned 8:30pm

People present:

Carolyn Young KE5VYG Brad Howard N5LZY Joe Kosler N5LLS Bob Bailey KG5JWX David Dodge NV5C Otto Bluntzer WB2RJB
Bill Richter W5YAR
Brenson Abbott KF5VZ
Darrell Klimitchek KI5GAP